From: mcamp578 <mcamp578@rogers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 2:22 PM

To: ClerksExternalEmail <clerks@clarington.net>
Subject: Snow removal at 51 keeler cresc, Bowmanville

You don't often get email from mcamp578@rogers.com. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL

| would like to put an item on the agenda for the next committee meeting.

| received notification today that the city would no longer be plowing the sidewalks along the side of my home which is
on concession 3. This is a new enforcement of by-law 93-144.

This is a main thruroughfare, which is used by everyone, not just residents of the area. This area is not on our property
and we do not front onto concession 3. There is also a portion of the sidewalk beyond our property that has no homes,
so the city must maintain this portion, why would the city not maintain the remainder.

This portion of the sidewalk has always been maintained in the winter by the city and | believe that the city should
continue to maintain main thoroughfares for the safety of the public.

| also do not understand why the city would choose to implement this under such a stressful time...during a pandemic.
Maureen Campbell

51 Keeler Cres., Bowmanville

Sent from my Galaxy



